
Linda Stein

Director

Have Art Will Travel

100 Reade Street

New York, NY 10013

December 5, 2011

Dear Linda,

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter in support of The Fluidity of Gender: Sculpture 

by Linda Stein. 

Both The Fluidity of Gender exhibition and your presentation were well received by Georgia 

College students, faculty and staff. The students fully embraced not only the interactive 

nature of the exhibition, which called upon them to participate in the exhibition by wearing 

the work and engaging with each other while wearing the work, spinning the work that rest 

upon the lazy-susans, reading the customized comic strips or discussing the many different 

components that comprised the forms. Additionally, they really connected to the works’s 

content as well.

I hope you will enjoy directing folks to our website at www.gcsu.edu/library/museum or to my 

blog so aptly named Georgia College Curator found at 

www.georgiacollegecurator.blogspot.com where the work as well as the students experience 

with it was recorded.

Thanks for all you do to inspire, engage and delight our future leaders.

Sincerely yours,

Shannon Morris

Georgia College Museum

Box 043
Miilledgeville, Work State Work ZIP

T 478-445-4391
shannon.morris@gcsu.edu
www.gcsu.edu/library/museum
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